
IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING THE 

TOWN CLERK & TAX COLLECTOR’S 

OFFICES 

The Town Clerk and Tax Collector does not hold scheduled 
hours at this time. In-person meetings will be by appointment 
only. Please contact me using one of the methods outlined 
below. 

Benton residents are strongly encouraged to conduct business 
with these offices from home. Motor vehicle registrations and 
renewals, dog licenses and  renewals, and tax payments and 
inquiries, may all be done by mail or through the use of the 
appropriate mailboxes inside the foyer of the Town 
Building. Inquiries of any type can be done by mail, email, or 
telephone. 

Please do not leave payments, requests, or other documents 
in the mailboxes without also calling or emailing to let me 
know. 

For marriage license applications, please call or email or text 
me for an appointment. 

Please consult the Town of Benton website, 
https://www.tobentonnh.org/  for addition information and forms.  

If you have any questions on how to use these services, 
please call or email the Town Clerk @ (603)787-6650, 
(617)803-9326 cell, or email: mstiebitz@att.net.  All inquiries 
will be responded to within 24 hours. 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Michael P. Stiebitz - Benton Town Clerk/Benton Tax Collector. 

https://www.tobentonnh.org/

